
SHARE in the Shed
Social Help, Action & Resources for the Environment

We acknowledge the Noongar people as Traditional Custodians of this land and pay our respects to all Elders past and present

This project is supported by the PHCC through funding from the Australian Government’s National Landcare Program

Winged Travellers 
 25th September 2018, 4.15pm – 6.45pm

The Shed, PHCC, 58 Sutton Street, Mandurah

4.00 	 Registration

4.15 	 Welcome

4.20	 Do recreational users of the Peel-Harvey Estuary disturb 
migratory shorebirds?

	 Vicki Stokes BirdLife Australia

4.40	 Shorebird 2020 / Manila 2018 and other planned projects
	 Sharon Meredith PHCC

4.55	 Winged Threads: Flight around Oz (including tour of Microlight)
	 Milly Formby

5.40	 Panel Q&A

5.45	 Wrap Up

6.15	 Light supper

RSVP essential by 20th September 2018 via 6369 8800 or rsvp@peel‑harvey.org.au 


